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ICI Premium Holiday Continues in 2024 for Local
Participants

Employer News

The Group Insurance Board has extended the income continuation insurance (ICI) premium holiday for 2024, based on

the strong financial position of the local ICI Program. This means that employers and employees will not pay premiums
for ICI coverage.

See information for employers about the ICI program, how to participate, and administer the program.
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https://etf.wi.gov/employers/insurance-programs/income-continuation-insurance-ici
https://etf.wi.gov/

